
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Stomal Therapy Week is an opportunity to raise awareness, 
reduce stigma and promote inclusivity for ostomates across    

New Zealand/ Aotearoa and Australia. 

We honour the journey of people with stomas and recognise 
those who support them with compassion and expertise. 

Celebrating Stomal Therapy Week with gratitude for the incredible 
resilience and strength of people with stomas worldwide. 

You are more than your stoma - your strength, resilience and 
journey inspire us all. Ostomateship means you are not alone - 

we are here to support you every step of the way. 

  

Living with a stoma is not just about 
adapting, it’s about thriving. 


